
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

Week Ahead Information – w/c 15th January 2024 

                  Whole School Attendance – 98.68% 

Reminders  
 

 
 

Whole 

School 

Messages 

 

F1 NNM = 99.31%   NAMC = 99.41% 
 
 

F2 F2AG = 99.52%   F2KE = 99.05% 

Y1 1SH/LS = 99.05%   1CR = 96.19% 
 

As we continue to promote independence in Year 1, please encourage your child to 
practise tying their own laces. We have noticed an increase in children with lace up 
shoes and we are actively trying to support independence as well as safety. 
 

Y2 2LR = 99.52%   2THC = 99.52% 
As of next week, Year 2 will not be having a Friday PE session for the rest of this 
half term because we are covering varied PE skills on an outward-bound trip to 
Barnstondale in a couple of weeks. Tuesday PE sessions will remain unchanged. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Y3 3LS = 99.54%   3MN = 100% 

Next week, Year 3 are lucky enough to be taking part in a live online assembly with 
the artist and sculptor Michelle Reader. We will be using Michelle Reader's art work 
as inspiration for our own sculptures later this term and are very much looking 
forward to meeting her and asking some questions.  
 

Y4 

 

4AS = 99.08%   4AD/FF = 98.66% 

Y5 5BG/GC = 95.85%   5AW = 95.39% 

Y6 6JC = 100%   6ZG = 99.11% 
On Monday 15th January, Year 6 will be starting their new homework routine. 
Please see below for further details: 
Daily reading of chosen book.  
Weekly reading comprehension questions (due each Monday). 
Grammar questions on SATS Companion (due each Monday). 
Five daily maths questions. 
Five daily spellings (with a definition or sentence for each). 
Fifteen weekly spellings. 

 


